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Comments: Great Burn

 

July 30, 2014

 

Dear Supervisor Brazell,

 

I want the Great Burn to be Recommended Wilderness because it is one of the last wild places.

I have recreated there for the past 50 years and it's peace and quiet and wildlife continue to draw

me.  I want it to remain for my grandkids the remote paradise that it has been for me.

 

Please eliminate Option B which create unenforceable boundaries for motorized in the 

Recommended Wilderness.  

 

Only Option A will guarantee that this area will remain serene and peaceful for the many species

of wildlife that remain there.  It will also guarantee a serene and restful place for all of us who 

love this area and want it protected for further generations.

 

Someone has to take a stand for the voiceless.  I sincerely hope they can count on you.

 

Thank you for your consideration,

 

Christina Kappes

P.O. Box 1244

Lolo, Montana

406-273-7999

 


